
The Office of the Inspector of Correctional
Services (OICS), the ACT Human Rights
Commission and the ACT Ombudsman are
responsible for visiting Bimberi, police cells
and other places where children and young
people are detained.

We visit detention places to make sure that
all detained children and young people's
rights are being protected, and that you are
being treated well. We aim to prevent poor
treatment before it happens.

When we visit we might like to speak to you, if
you agree. We will keep what you tell us
private, unless you give us permission to share
it with other people, or if we are required to
share it by law.
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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the ACT, the Ngunnawal people.
We acknowledge and respect their continuing culture and the contribution they

make to the life of this city and this region. 

Website  ics.act.gov.au/
Email      ics@act.gov.au 
Phone     1800 932 010      

Website  hrc.act.gov.au/
Email      human.rights@act.gov.au
Phone     (02) 6205 2222

Website  www.ombudsman.act.gov.au
Email actombo@ombudsman.gov.au
Phone     (02) 5117 3650

mailto:ics@act.gov.au
http://www.ombudsman.act.gov.au/

